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UNIFORM POLICY 

Introduction 
 
As per Welsh Government Policy on School Uniform, the Governors of Sageston CP School, strongly 
encourage all children to wear school uniform and request that parents maintain a good standard of 
cleanliness. 
 
The benefits of wearing uniform have been clearly identified in terms of better discipline, pride taken 
in the school and a greater sense of identity, belonging and community within the school.   
 
There is also less competition between children in terms of what they wear to school, and there are no 
disagreements between parents and children about what a child should wear to school.  
 
Parents are asked to ensure that all items are labelled clearly with their child’s name to help to identify 
lost property. 
 
What is Sageston CP School’s uniform? 

       

Boys  
Dark grey shorts or trousers 
 
Royal blue polo shirts with Sageston logo 
 
Royal blue sweatshirt/cardigans with Sageston 
logo 
 

 Girls 
 Dark grey skirt or trousers 

 
 Royal blue polo shirts with Sageston logo 
 

 Royal blue sweatshirt/cardigans with Sageston 
logo 

 

              
Purchasing the Sageston School uniform 
 
The above items can be purchased locally from Tees R Us in New Hedges, Tenby, or online from 
myclothing.com at very competitive prices.  In addition to uniform other items are also available e.g. 
reading bags etc. all of these items have the school logo embroidered onto them.  However, there is 
no expectation that parents and carers purchase school uniform from these outlets or that school 
uniform must have the school logo embroidered into it.  Parents are asked to ensure that uniform 
does conform to main colour of the uniform identified above. 
 
PE kits 
 
For PE lessons pupils are required to have a P.E. bag containing shorts, t-shirt and trainers, and for 
swimming a bathing costume, swimming hat and towel.  
 
The school prospectus contains further information about the PE kit required. This is presented to all 
parents on entering the school. 



 
Additional Information 
 
Footwear – We request that appropriate footwear is worn at all times. High-heeled shoes, sandals, 
flip flops etc. can be a safety hazard and, therefore, are discouraged. Sensible shoes are the preferred 
option to be worn.  
 
Jewellery - If earrings must be worn to school, they must be restricted to small ‘stud’ or ‘sleeper’ type.  
These should be removed before P.E. and Games as there have been some nasty accidents documented 
where children have suffered torn ear lobes. All other jewellery is discouraged in the interests of safety 
and to avoid problems if an item is lost. 
 
Hair accessories such as slides, ribbons, bobbles etc. should be fairly simple and if possible in school 
colours.  
 
The Governors and staff hope that parents choosing to send their children to Sageston CP School will 
support the 'ethos' of the school by sending their children in agreed school dress.   
 


